THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 24, 1943.

Dear Mrs. Tsukamoto:

Thank you so much for your
letter. It was good of you to write
to the President and me and your thought-
fulness in deeply appreciated.

I am glad for you and wonder
what your plans are% k:f@ b
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Very sincerely yours,




THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
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urs, Mary Tsukamoto
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Jercme Relocation
Denson, Arkansas






